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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 61/2018 

Date: 2nd February 2018 

CHIEF MINISTER IN LONDON 
 
This morning, the Chief Minister was in London for a meeting with Sir Alan Duncan, Minister of 
State for the Foreign and Commonwealth Office,  and Robin Walker MP,  from the Department for 
Exiting the European Union.  
 
Later, the Chief Minister addressed the City Forum which consists of insurance professionals from 
the City of London.  
 
His speech is attached. 
 
Mr Picardo returns to Gibraltar this evening 


